
Policy 
     

Board Approved 5/12/14 
Adoption Resolution 10/13/14 
 

BOARD OF EDUCATION                          STUDENTS 

HORTONVILLE AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT           5770 / Page 1 of 1 

 

STUDENT LOCKERS 

 

School lockers are the property of the Hortonville Area School District.  At no time does the School 

District relinquish its exclusive control of lockers provided for the convenience of students.  Periodic 

general inspections of lockers may be conducted by school authorities for any reason at any time, 

without notice, without student consent and without a search warrant. 

The provisions of lockers are a privilege and convenience granted to the students by the District. 

High school and middle school assignments of book lockers are made to students when entering in the 

school.  At that time each student is required to purchase a padlock from the school office.  Only 

padlocks distributed by the school may be used with the assigned locker. 

Elementary school assignments of book lockers are made to students entering the school.  Lockers at 

the elementary schools do not require padlocks. 

Lockers under the supervision of the Physical Education Department are assigned on a seasonal basis by 

the Instructors.  Padlocks are purchased in the school office.  Lockers under the supervision of the 

Athletic Department are assigned by Coaches and students are required to purchase a padlock. 

Under no circumstance is the Hortonville Area School District responsible for the loss or theft of items 

from lockers. 

To prevent personal property from being taken from a locker: 

A. Do not share your locker or combination 

B. Do not store valuable merchandise or large sums of money in your locker 

C. Leave valuable merchandise and large sums of money at home 

D. Lock up valuables, clothing, etc. during Physical Education Class or co-curricular activities 

E. Close your locker completely and spin the combination dial after closing 

 

 

  

 


